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Alaska ACT

Alaska Alliance for Cruise Travel 

is an Alaskan statewide, non-

profit, membership-funded 

organization made up of 

businesses and individuals. 

Through AlaskaACT, our 

members work together to 

promote accurate information 

and support responsible 

development and growth of 

Alaska tourism and the cruise 

industry.





Alaska ACT

Why we got involved

 We recognized that we could not 

expect things to improve without being 

willing to work hard to change our 

course.

We were concerned about the future
After years of significant growth, we saw

a significant portion of our customer 

base disappear.

We saw a direct connection between

our tax and regulatory policies and 

the survival or our businesses and 

the health of our communities.

We saw thousands of Alaskans who

depend on the visitor industry lose

their jobs. 



Changes that passed

• Tax is reduced from $46 to $34.50.

• Additional offset for head taxes paid locally.

• Funds are to be used for facilities and services for 

passengers and ships.

• Tax rate will be reviewed every three years.

• All ports of call, within the first seven, will receive $5 

per passenger.  



Impacts of 2010 Agreement & 

Legislation

• Reduced tax rate made Alaska a more attractive 

place to operate.

• Cruise lines honored their agreement, withdrew 

lawsuit and brought more ship back to Alaska.

• Most important, agreement brought Alaska jobs 

back.



HB 252 Issues

• Industry has lived with agreement, state should as 

well

• Cruise ship taxes are restricted, not general funds

• HB 252 proposes to increase tax on industry 

without any plan on how to use funds legally

• If found to be unconstitutional, entire tax could be 

in jeopardy.

• Local communities would be harmed, not just 

State if bill passes




